Words cannot describe how thankful I am for being awarded the 11th Armored Cavalry Veterans of Vietnam and Cambodia Scholarship. This scholarship will reduce the financial burden of college and allow me to further my education at Oklahoma State University where I will be a sophomore in the fall. I am studying agricultural education, and I hope to become an agriculture teacher after graduation. I am incredibly grateful to have been chosen for the 11th ACVVC scholarship and am proud to honor those who served in the regiment, including my grandfather whose support and sacrifice has inspired me in everything that I do.

Ryli Joslin, granddaughter of George Bostick, HHT 2/11, KIA Ollis Brewster, 5/13/68

